Good evening Bulls, tomorrow, Wednesday June 1st we will have locker clean out during the last 10 minutes of 6th period.  All students that purchased a locker this year must have their lockers cleaned out by the end of 6th period.  We will begin resetting the lockers with new combinations for next year on Thursday.  Please make sure that your student cleans out all personal belongings, textbooks etc. by the end of 6th period tomorrow.  

District Final exams will begin on Thursday June 2nd with exams taking place periods 1, 4 and 8.  Friday will be exam periods 2, 5 and 9.  Monday will be exam periods 3, 6 and 10 and Tuesday, June 7th will be our 7th period exam.  Wednesday, June 8th will be our exam make up day.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Students are not to bring backpacks, or bags, as of Thursday, June 2nd.  Please let you student know that they will need to carry any notebooks  and/or supplies they may need.  There are no exceptions.

On Thursday, June 2nd the Band will be holding a spirit night fundraiser at the Beef O Brady’s on SR 54 from 6 10 PM.  Please go to the schools Facebook page and print the flyer, or mention to your server that you are there to support the WRHS Band.

Thank you and have a good evening.

